B’NAI ZION CONGREGATION OF
HOMEWOOD

The regular meeting of the B'nal
Zion Congregation of Homewood was
held Sunday, February 6th, 1921, at
the office of the Belmar Moving and
Storage Co. The Building Committee
reported splendid progress. The Mem-
bership Committee reported twenty-
five new members. The Hebrew School
is doing very well and the enrollment
continues to grow. The drive for more
members will continue until the goal
is reached.



